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May 13, 2024 
 

 
 Division 3, Mrs. Sharp’s class, is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for keeping 

our outside areas tidy. 
 Library Club please meet in the library at lunch today for our final trip to Torquay 
 There is an important leadership meeting at lunch today after the eating time in the art room. 
 Band is back to its regular scheduled times. 
 There is no rugby practice after school today, instead the team will have their only practice after 

school tomorrow and they play at Central on Thursday. 
 Track and Field Meet #2 is also this Thursday, student athletes will continue with practices at lunch 

and after school starting today with girls grade 6 and 7 high jump in the gym at lunch. Bring your 
lunches at noon. There will be running practice after school. This is for anyone signed up for the 
100m and relay races. Please meet on the hill by our fields at 3pm. Results from last week’s track 
meet will be out later this week so stay tuned 

 This week is Rainbow Week at Greater Victoria schools. We are always working to make our school 
a safe, caring and welcoming space for all of our students and staff. During Rainbow Week, we are 
particularly thinking of those from the 2SLGBTQIA+ community. To help celebrate, our GSA club will 
be hosting several events starting today with “Rainbow Chalk the Walk”. If you’d like to cover our 
school sidewalks with pride-friendly messages, please meet in the library at lunch after the eating 
period. 


